
 

Report on Memorandum of Understanding signed between Dept. of Economics, Gargaon 

College, Simaluguri and Dept. of Economics, H.C.D.G. College, Nitaipukhuri 

A Memorandum of Understanding for Academic Cooperation between Dept. of Economics, 

Gargaon College, Simaluguri and Dept. of Economics, H.C.D.G. College, Nitaipukhuri was 

signed on 2nd May 2023. The faculty members of both college gathered and signed the MoU. 

Photo of signing Memorandum of Understanding: 

 

The activities under MoU:  

Mr. Ranjit Khanikar, Assistant Professor, Department of Economics, H.C.D.G. College was 

appointed for two lectures sessions on the topic ‘Issues of Welfare Economics” in Honours class 

of Under-graduate programme at Gargaon College on 18th and 20th May 2023. 

 

Faculty Exchange programme was also organized by Dept. of Economics, Gargaon College, 

Simaluguri and Mr. Ranjit Khanikar, Assistant Professor, Department of Economics, H.C.D.G. 

College take classes in online mode during covid period. 
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